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Chan, Esther

Subject: FW: Cedar Liquor Stores - 162 Manor Park Road, London, Brent, NW10 4JT

 
 

From: Chan, Esther  

Sent: 27 February 2019 15:12 

To:

Cc:  Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk>; 

Patel, Yogini <Yogini.Patel@brent.gov.uk> 

Subject: RE: Cedar Liquor Stores - 162 Manor Park Road, London, Brent, NW10 4JT 

 
Dear Mr Agyei & 
 
Thank you for attending Brent Civic Centre today to discuss the concerns that were raised at my visit to the 
above premises with PC Nicola McDonald on Tuesday 26th February 2019.  
 
During our meeting today, you were advised that you cannot display alcohol at the above premise until 
the application for a new premise licence is granted, which could exceed the 28 days consultation period.  
 
You were told that we were not able to process the most recent application for a new premise licence for a 
number of reasons. The application was returned to you with a letter to outline the corrections required 
before we can process it. I also advised both of you to ensure that the advertising requirements (blue 
notice & newspaper notice) must be undertaken promptly.  
 
We also explained what possible conditions we may propose in our representations and it is imperative that 
you employ staff with a personal licence or sound knowledge in licensing matters.  
 
In the case that you require further assistance with the application process, you can appoint a licensing 
agent to assist you – this would be at your expense. 
 
I hope PC McDonald and I have clarified our concerns and look forward to receiving your application. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Esther Chan 
Licensing Inspector 
Planning, Transportation & Licensing 
Brent Council 
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